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FAMILY FIRST
How to vote

Number every box as shown

4 KING, Ethelyn
Libertarian

6 ACKERLY, Celeste
Sustainable Australia Party - Stop Overdevelopment / Corruption

3 COOK, Ian

5 MANN, Courtney
Liberal

2 THEODOSSOPOULOU, Tina

8 CURRIE, Bronwyn
Animal Justice Party

FOREMAN, Jane
Family First Victoria1

Protect your family from  
the major parties’ radical policies

Vote   1  Family First!

GARAD, Rhonda
Australian Greens10

CVETKOVA, Kelly
Victorian Socialists9

FOSTER, Eden
Australian Labor Party



Want to know why your cost 
of living is going through 
the roof? The major parties 
are out of control. Family 
First will pause the rush to 
renewable energy and cut 
environmental red tape.
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 Cutting 
COST OF  
LIVING

The major parties are 
obsessed with the radical 
LGBTIQA+ agenda. And their 
obsession is hurting your 
family. Family First will 
protect women and introduce 
a legal definition for the 
words ‘woman’ and ‘female’.

Protecting  
WOMEN

Family First will ban Drag 
Queen Storytime events from 
public buildings.  And we 
will abolish gender-fluidity 
classes and programs in 
schools that teach kids that 
only they can know whether 
they are a boy or a girl.

Standing up for your
FAMILY VALUES
In Education

Who Will 
Protect Your Family  
From The Major Parties’  
Radical Policies?


